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City of Revere Response to COVID-19: April 21, 2020 Update 

  

COVID-19 Testing Available to All Revere Residents 

  

Revere Public Schools Closed for Remainder of Academic Year  
  

Free Food Pantry Continues at Rumney Marsh Academy 
 

  
April 21, 2020 – The City of Revere’s Emergency Response Team continues to take proactive 
steps to slow community transmission of COVID-19 and prepare for further spread of the virus. 
As of April 21, the Revere Board of Health has been notified by the Massachusetts Department 
of Public Health of 733 positive cases of COVID-19 in the City of Revere. Thirty Revere 
residents have died as a result of the virus; 162 residents have recovered.  

  
“Projections show that we are nearing ‘the peak’, and we need our residents to stay the course,” 
Mayor Arrigo said. “Please, stay at home and help save lives.” 

  
Testing is now available to any Revere resident who is experiencing symptoms of COVID-19 at 
two locations: Beth Israel Deaconess Chelsea (Broadway) and MGH Chelsea HealthCare 
(Everett Ave). No insurance or PCP needed, no referral needed and no questions asked. 
Residents with questions should call 311. 

  
Following Governor Baker’s announcement that all schools will remain closed through the end 
of the academic year, the City and Revere Public Schools are working to communicate next 
steps to all families, with a focus on continuing to provide as many resources as possible. 
Frequent updates are made available at RevereK12.org.  

  
Today the City centralized its food distribution operations at the Rumney Marsh Academy on 
American Legion Highway. A free food pantry will be open at this location every Wednesday 
night 7:00-8:30 p.m. to all residents in need. The city’s food delivery program will also continue 
Monday-Friday, 9:00am-2:00pm for residents who are over the age of 60, have mobility issues, 
or are under medical quarantine.  
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